


This will enable us to refer to the submission in relevant public forums, including as part
of our upcoming appearance to the Joint Select Committee on Electoral Matters’ Inquiry
into the 2022 federal election.

We are not planning any media materials and won’t be taking any steps to publicly
promote its release. Nevertheless, given the submission highlights some of the ACMA’s
ongoing concerns with specific aspects of the code, we wanted to update you in case it
did gain public/media attention.
We have also notified Minister Rowland’s office and DITRDCA.

Please get in touch should you have any questions or concerns.

Apologies it is so late in the day but thought best to advise you now rather than Monday
morning.

Kind regards,
Creina

 

 

 

Creina Chapman
Deputy Chair and CEO

_____________________________

Australian Communications and Media Authority

www.acma.gov.au

 

Executive Assistant: Patricia Birrane
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